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Love for Nashville event hosted by Kappa Alpha Theta 
 

ATHENS, GA., —On Tuesday, April 4, 2023, the Gamma Delta chapter of Kappa Alpha Theta hosted an 
event called "Love for Nashville" in light of the March 27 shooting at the Covenant School in Nashville, 
TN.  
 
“Love for Nashville” was intended to raise awareness, create conversation and spread love towards the 
children affected by this tragic event. 
 
Theta provided free lemonade on our front lawn and invited members of the Greek Life community and 
beyond to come show support by making bookmarks and cards that were to be delivered to the children of 
the Covenant School. 
 
Claire Cherry, a junior from Nashville who serves as Theta’s Service Director was one of the primary 
coordinators of the event. She said, “It truly meant the world to me that not only Theta, but so many other 
chapters in the Greek Life community were so willing to help in any way they could to provide love and 
support to a community that needed it.”  
 
We had a fantastic event turnout and are thankful to use our sorority and our members as a catalyst for 
positive community change. Over 250 customized bookmarks and cards, which adorned encouraging and 
inspiring messages for students, were made by the event attendees. Our Nashville members then delivered 
them to the Covenant School over Easter weekend.  
 
For more information or interviews regarding Theta’s “Love for Nashville” event please email us at 
ugakatvpexternalaffairs@gmail.com.  
 
About Kappa Alpha Theta: Founded in 1870, Kappa Alpha Theta is the first Greek-letter fraternity 
known among women. The mission is to empower members to embody the four values in their lives—
intellectual curiosity, leadership potential, commitment to service and personal excellence. For more 
information, please visit our headquarters website www.kappaalphatheta.org.   
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